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July 15, 1975

0i1 Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico RECEIVED
Post Office Drawer "DD"

Artesia, New Mexico 88210 JUL16 1975

Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett G.C.C,

- , OFFICE
Reference: Arco Federal #1-G ARTESIA, OFFI

8-21-26, Eddy County,
New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

In reply to your letter of July 14, 1975, concerning the Form
C-104 on the above referenced well, the perforations are actually as
you have them on previous reports, i.e. 10,884-893' and 10,908-916".
The top of the Morrow Clastic was erronously picked up and reported
as the top of the perforated interval on the Form C-104. Should
you wish a corrected C-104 submitted, please advise.

Yours very truly,

COQUINA OIL CORPORATION

— . R

. Jd. T. Berry
Superintendent
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